
Grand Forks International Baseball Tournament Society (2001) 
PO Box 2082 

Grand Forks, BC  V0H 1H0 
www.grandforksbaseball.com 

 

April 21, 2022 

 

Corporation of the City of Grand Forks 
Box 220 
Grand Forks, BC  V0H 1H0 

Attn:  City Council 

 
Dear Mayor and Councillors: 

RE: GRAND FORKS INTERNATIONAL LIQUOR PERMIT 

 

The Grand Forks International Baseball Tournament Committee is requesting permission to sell liquor at 
James Donaldson Park during the 2022 Grand Forks International Baseball Tournament from June 27 to 
July 3, 2022.  This year, we would like to extend hours of service from 11:00am to midnight, with last call 
no later than 11:15pm but possibly earlier, depending on the projected end time of the last game.  As in 
prior years, the GFI will obtain liability insurance naming the City of Grand Forks as an additional 
insured. 

We look forward to a positive response to this request.  If you require further information, please 
contact Tournament Coordinator Stephen Boutang at 250-919-4754 or sboutang@shaw.ca, or Society 
President Bud Alcock at 250-443-4446. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Bud Alcock 
2022 GFI Society President 


